Broadstone Royal British Legion Club

JANUARY 2024 Newsletter

January 2024 Live Entertainment

Saturday 6th – KARAOKE EVEING An evening of Karaoke with Sammie

Saturday 13th – John Springett A singer/guitarist covering acoustic to swing, Motown, Soul and Rock n' Roll

Saturday 20th – Dave Marks A wide range of soul from this solo artist

Saturday 27th – **Jacky FVOX** A first appearance for this lady solo artist covering the 60s to the present day

Events

Thursday January 25th – General Knowledge Quiz at 8.30 PM

Membership News

We have introduced a £3 entry fee for guests (non-members) payable at the door on Saturday evenings (this obviously does not include member's partners who will still get in free) Remember to always carry your YELLOW club membership card as it MUST be used at the bar to obtain your discount and your WHITE RBL card as you must be a member of the RBL as well

PRICE RISES in NEW YEAR

On 2nd January, all prices were – on average it is 30p a pint, with similar percentages for spirits/wines/soft drinks

POPPIES RESTAURANT

Please try and book for Sunday Roast as this is proving very popular

DRESS CODE

We have updated the dress code which is displayed on the advertising video and around the club. Main points are a reminder of no headwear to be worn in the club except for religious or medical grounds and no gym wear/football shirts etc on a Saturday night unless we are showing a sporting event. PLEASE HELP THE CLUB MAINTAIN STANDARDS BY WEARING THE CORRECT ATTIRE

AGM - Wednesday 10th Jan 2024 at 7.30PM

Committee nomination forms are up in the club now and so far, we have received 4 nominations. Please note that at the moment, only Len (president) and Mark (club secretary) are confirmed members of the committee for the next year.

Please note the bar will be closed during the AGM

Regardless of whether you are willing to join the committee, we also need volunteers to help run raffles/CTA/treasure chest on weekends on a rota basis. We need 1-2 hours of your time no more than once a month to help sell tickets/make the draw. You will not need to do the microphone! If we don't get some help, then in the New Year, the regular draws will STOP.

Please speak to a member of the committee if you are able to help.

Carpet Cleaning

We are getting the carpets professionally cleaned so we will be closing Monday 8th January daytime. We will open at 6PM on Monday evening

Dog Waste

Please do not leave your dog waste bags in the garden area but remove to an external bin.

Email: broadstonelegion@gmail.com